
 

 

 

 

 

Sept. 13, 2011   Reunion Notice #4 

 

Dear Earthrounders,   

 

The Earthrounders Reunion is continuing to take shape as we enter fall in the northern 

hemisphere.  We shall be meeting old friends and making new ones in 6 months time.  I 

encourage you to block out the reunion dates and next month will have you sign up for lodging. 

We are planning an educational and fun filled fly-in reunion and wish for your participation.   

Mark your calendar for our Earthrounders 2012 Reunion. 

Who:  Earthrounders  

 

What:   Earthrounders 2012 Fly-in Reunion to be held during Sun-n-Fun  

 

Where:  Lakeland, Florida  

 

When:  March 24-29, 2012  

 

Why:  To reconnect with old friends; make new friends; discuss various subjects 

concerning long distance flying and experience one of the great USA aviation 

shows.  

 

What I need from you:  

 

1. If you have not sent me your name and e-mail address and have not received a response from 

me then Please, respond to this e-mail address with your correct full NAME and correct E-

MAIL address. Even if you think I have it, I need this information to build a new roster.  

 

2. ALSO, please forward this e-mail to other Earthrounders to insure they are on the reunion list.  

 

 

Thank you,  

Bob Gannon  

Chairperson 

E-mail: Earthrounders2012Reunion@hotmail.com 



 


